
  

Important Safety Notice 
 

Product Recall 
 

 L(A)B Cryo Belt 
 

     
 

 
 

We are recalling the above product due to a safety issue which could cause an 

electric shock. The plug and power supply do not meet required safety 

standards. The safety of our customers is very important to us and we are 

taking this action as a precaution. 

 

The product was on sale in TK Maxx and Homesense stores between October 

and November 2022. It was supplied in white packaging marked “L(A)B” and 

with a black charger marked with the model number “BX-1208300”. 

 

If you purchased the product, please stop using it immediately and return to 

any TK Maxx or Homesense store for a full refund.  

 

For further enquiries, please contact Customer Service on: 
 

• UK – 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com 

• ROI – 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com  
 
Ref: SP230034 (UK ROI) / Display until: 25th February 2023 


